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The Launch of My Voice : 

 

WHAT YOU HAVE TO SAY MATTERS. 

• Does your child have a safeguarding concern that you would like staff to be made 

aware of? 

• Is it about them, their friends? or any other students within the academy? 

• Would they prefer to share the concern discreetly? 

If so, use your voice...  

Visit the Tudor Grange Academy Solihull website and search for MyVoice (further 

information available online) 

 

FOR PARENTS – CYBER SECURITY 
 

The security of our devices and data cannot be underestimated. With hacking, identity 

theft, impersonation, fraud and scams all on the increase, it is important that everybody 

has an awareness of cyber security. Internet Matters have a great article with lots of 

advice and guidance around a range of cyber security topics for parents/carers and their 

children, including phishing, doxxing, crypto-jacking and much more, all in a non-techie 

easy-to-understand format.  

 

You can find the article HERE. 

 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=6972e6ddb0&e=36880bc7be
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